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Section 1235.70  Inquiry Requirement 

All dealers shall inquire into the Firearm Transfer Inquiry Program for all transfers which require the transferee to display a currently valid Firearm Owner's Identification Card previously issued in his name by the Department under the provisions of the Act, except that an inquiry is not required for a transfer from one dealer to another dealer.  The inquiry requirements apply equally to transfers involving new, used, and trade-in firearms.  Regardless of the requirements of this Part, dealers must comply with all State and federal firearm laws.

(Source:  Amended at 27 Ill. Reg. 5998, effective March 21, 2003)
